
CALL FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Proposed Sites to Host LT27 (in 2014) 
 

Proposals are now being sought from those who have an interest to host the 27th International 

Conference on Low Temperature Physics to be held in 2014.  By natural rotation, LT27 is 

expected to be held in North or South America; LT25 was in Amsterdam, Netherlands, in 

2008 and LT26 will be held in Beijing China in 2011.   

 

Proposals need not follow a specific format, but should be detailed enough to allow the 

members of IUPAP C-5 to be adequately informed.  (A) It is expected that proposals will 

propose an overall organization of the program consistent with tradition. (B) It is also 

expected that proposals will include:  (1) information on the proposed conference site, with 

meeting space details, and the anticipated date span for the conference, (2) comments on the 

scientific program, including the topical areas of the major parallel sessions, (3) the proposed 

conference chairperson, with details about the various planned committees, (4) comments on 

the publication plan for the proceedings, (5) an anticipated budget including the registration 

fee, likely sources of financial support and the possibility for financial aid, (6) comments on 

local accommodations, proximity to the meeting site and local travel options, (7) tentative 

plans for excursions, and (8) other information that proposers may wish to supply. 

 

Proposals should be sent to the chair of  IUPAP- C5:  preferably be e-mail with attachments 

(e-mail: hallock@physics.umass.edu); or by regular mail (Prof. R.B. Hallock, Department of 

Physics, 666 North Pleasant St., University of Massachusetts, Amherst, MA, 01003, USA   

 

Deadline for receipt of nominations is April 15, 2011.  The C-5 Committee anticipates that 

the selection will be finalized during its meeting in Beijing at the time of LT26 (early August, 

2011) and announced at the end of that meeting. 
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